
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Handicap Parking is available in the school lot as well as on Chestnut Hill 
Avenue across the street from the church. Wheelchair access is available behind 
the school. 

Calling all Grandparents and 
Grandpals…you’re invited to 

celebrate… 

OMC 
GRANDPARENTS’ 

DAY 2017! 
 
Please join us for a morning of refreshments and 
classroom visits at OMC Parish School.  

 
If your child has a grandparent who cannot attend, 
please ask them to write a note to their grandchild and 
put it in a sealed envelope for the child to open on the 
day of the event. 
 
 

WHEN: Friday, May 5th, 2017 
10 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. 
 
 

WHERE: OMC Parish Hall 
(under the church) 
17 East Chestnut Hill Avenue 
Philadelphia, PA 19118 

 

  


